
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF MASTER OF COMPUTER APPLICATIONS 

A Seminar Report on  

“Importance of Intellectual Property Rights” 

 

The Department of Master of Computer Applications organized a Seminar 

on “Importance of Intellectual Property Rights” on 11th July 2019. The 

target group is Faculty from Engineering and MCA Colleges. 

 

Dr. J. Avanija, Associate Professor, Dept. of CSE, SVEC discussed about the 

Intellectual Property – Concept, Identification and Creation, Registering IP- 

procedure, Patent Informatics, Commercialization and Tech Transfer- Issues 

faced Academic Institutions and Copyright in India. 

 
Dr. J. Avanija, Associate Professor, Dept. of CSE, SVEC delivering a Lecture on 

“Importance of Intellectual Property Rights” 

 

 

The main objective of this seminar is to disseminate information about IPR 

and its benefits for boosting the economic development of the country and share 

technology, innovation and global best practices adopted by the developed 

countries and how it benefits them.  



 

The Seminar is widely appreciated by one and all, We feel that this 

Programme will be very helpful for the Researchers scholars, Faculty members, 

Start-ups   and Academics in adopting the best practices in generation, 

protection and efficient management of their intellectual assets. There are no 

participation charges. However, prior confirmation is essential as per the below 

format at the earliest enabling us to make necessary arrangements. 


